
      
              

  
  

AArree  yyoouu  ooff    
AAbboorriiggiinnaall  oorr  

TToorrrreess  SSttrraaiitt  IIssllaannddeerr  
oorriiggiinn?? 

  
Every person will be asked this question. You might think it is obvious that you are, 
or are not, of Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander origin. But our staff will not make 
a decision based on your looks, name or voice. 

 
Why you are asked this question 

 
 Laurel House is able to offer the services of an Indigenous Community Liaison 

Worker to support Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander clients. We will also 
offer, where we can, culturally-appropriate resources and referrals. 

 
 Information about the number of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people 

who access services like this one is important as it determines government 
decisions about funding of identified services for Indigenous people. 

 
 

 
Your choice 

 
 

 It is your choice to identify your origins as Aboriginal, Torres Strait Islander, 
both, or neither.  

 
 It is also your choice whether to access the support of the Indigenous 

Community Liaison Worker. 
 
 
 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to speak to one of our staff.
Thanks for your co-operation! 


